
Dale Childs
Memorial Scholarship

Application

Deadline for submission:  Must be received by June 15th 2023.

In honor of the memory of Officer Dale Childs of Hampstead, NH who passed away in 
2010, the Animal Control Officers Association of New Hampshire is sponsoring a 
commuter scholarship for attendance at the New England Animal Control/Humane 
Academy in Durham, NH. Applicant should be a currently employed Animal Control 
Officer from the State of New Hampshire. Each scholarship covers conference 
registration fees, which includes most meals for the week. Transportation costs, housing 
if needed, and personal expenses are not covered. 

Name:__________________________________________________________________

______

J o b T i t l e / R e s p o n s i b i l i t i e s : 

________________________________________________________

P l a c e o f 

Employment____________________________________________________________

Address:________________________________________________________________

______

City:____________________________State:_________________Zip:_______________

_____

W o r k P h o n e : _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ H o m e 

Phone:__________________________________

F a x : _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ E -

mail:_______________________________________



Applicant's Signature (required) _____________________________________________

Supervisor's Name________________________________________________________

Supervisor's Signature______________________________________________________

Return application to:  

Animal Control Officer Allison Caprigno, Pelham Police Department 14 Village 
Green Pelham, NH 03076
 (603) 635-2411 or Email  HYPERLINK "mailto:acaprigno@pelhampolice.com" 
acaprigno@pelhampolice.com 
 

Please attach one page describing:
A) Why you are interested in attending this program
B) How you hope to use what you learn at the conference 
C) An explanation of your need for financial assistance.


